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Departmentaf Energy
Washington. DC 20585

-,

Mr. John Conway
Chairman
Defense Nuclear Facilities

Safety Board /
625 Indiana Avenue, N.W.,Suite 700
Washington, D.C. 2000~ , ' '

Dear Mr. Conway, ....
,. ..

, I just read your letters to Secretary O'Leary, of November 15, 1995. You
, will be receiving a formal response to ,them shortly. ',Ho~ever, 1 want to

assure you that I be11eve,'as you do, that there are very strong reasons for
chemical treatment of the Mark 16 and Mark zz. fuel eJements. -including health

.. ,1 safety vulnerabilities and technical uncertainties with final dhiJosaion ofthi s fuel .',' -' "i ,," '~"'i.<,,' ;,.' .• j'>;,',,-{;,. " , '

• ", ':~',:<:;,'" ·:·(:,?¥f~;,~-:~,~~~;·:~~):1f~;,~~:', , ~ _"
tl1th regard to continued operation aT both Savannah River canyons, I

believe the economic and other resources (such as properTy trained personnel)
necessary to maintain both of these canyons 1" ~ safeco~d1t10n 1n the face of
,very serious budget pressures makes it important ~at we' carefully ixamine the
. options, even though we ~ully understand the. vaTu~ of redundancy. '
. . .' . ."-..- ..~._~; ...' _~-. «..::'~";': ~~~;'" .•~::~: .'(~. L.. ~'.-r

. '. ~." .
Thomas P.. Grumbly
Assistant' Secretary for

"Envi ronmen~a.l ~anagemen
"
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